
 
 

June 24, 2024 
To: City of Killeen 
 
RE: Watercrest Road Reconstruction Bid Award Recommendation (24-14) 
 
K Friese + Associates, LLC., a Lochner Company has reviewed the bid documents submitted by 
Cash Construction Company, Inc., a MasTec Company. 
 
The bid was found to be responsive. The bid has been reviewed by City staff as well as the 
City’s professional design consultant, K Friese + Associates, LLC. 
 
Attached bid tabulation summarizes the bid submitted by the contractor. We have also included 
a table below that shows variance from the Engineer’s Estimate. Cash Construction Company’s 
bid was found to have errors, which are currently being addressed with a change order. 
 

Contractor Total Bid Variance from Engineer’s Estimate 

Cash Construction 
Company, Inc., a 
MasTec Company 

$10,952,337.65 $(2,346,573.12) -17.6% 

 
 
K Friese + Associates, LLC. recommends that the bid be accepted and contract be awarded to 
Cash Construction Company, Inc., a MasTec Company for $10,952,337.65, as the lowest bid. 
 
Please contact me at 512-338-1704 or pring@kfriese.com should you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Pete Ring, PE 
Project Manager 
K Friese + Associates, LLC., A Lochner Company 
 
 
Attachments: Bid Advertisement Record, Contractor Bids 
 


